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Hello Staff Member,                                                                                                                                        

Well, it’s here and have you seen all the smiling faces on campus? I can’t tell you how many graduating 

seniors I have encountered on the Pocatello campus and the joy and laughter shared with me about 

their journey getting to the celebration day coming this Saturday on the Pocatello campus. I hope each 

of you can go to a graduation ceremony on your campus this week or next week and see for yourselves 

the accomplishments of your students, the hard work they put in, the long study nights over the years to 

pass their classes, and the excitement about beginning a new chapter in their lives. REMEMBER, you 

provided a supportive hand, a comforting comment, or assisted or guided them in the direction they 

needed to go, so you are truly a part of the celebrations that are going on for the next few days on our 

campuses. My advice to you, soak it all in and enjoy every ‘THANK YOU’ tossed your way because you 

earned it. 

             Dr. James ‘Byrd’ Yizar    

        2016/17 Staff Council President   

Week of May 1, 2017: 

Staff Council News  

 Congratulations to the new Staff Council elected representatives and our first meeting 

for you to attend is Tuesday May 16 at 1:30pm. Thanks for being willing to represent 

Staff Employees at ISU. The next Byrd View edition will be dedicated to you.             

Activities/Events Notices   

 Remember, Staff Council is helping out with the graduation ceremony so if you are 

interested in helping out, please email staff@isu.edu and we will get you signed up. 

 

Check the Staff Council webpage on a regular basis for Byrd’s View to keep you informed and 

remember you can contact your Staff Council representative to get additional information. 
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